
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Or use browser version if you’re without your phone or at 

work – app.weduc.co.uk 

Replaces general 

(non-personal) 

emails, e.g. 

Bulletin 

Replaces 

Microsoft 

Forms links for 

trips, etc. 

Must now be 

used instead of 

phoning/emailing  

Syncs with website calendar. 

No need to send emails for 

school events. Can integrate to 

phone calendar. 

Used by teachers to 

send class reminders or 

celebrate achievements 

within school, e.g. trip 

reminder  

Mail: direct messaging 

facility (one-way) for 

personalised emails 

from school, e.g. 

attendance letters. To 

contact school 

continue to email on 

secretary@brooklands.

trafford.sch.uk 

OUR FINAL COMMUNICATION OUTSIDE OF THE APP SO PLEASE 

DOWNLOAD AND FOLLOW INSTRUCTIONS! 

We ask that you: 

1. Download the app (or use the browser) 

2. Set notifications to ‘enable all’ – and click the relevant I-Phone / 

Android settings to activate banner notifications 

3. Get in the habit of checking the app daily as you would 

Facebook (or similar), although notifications will help alert you 

In order to address parents’ feedback to a) reduce the number of 

communications, whilst b) keeping parents informed we ask that you 

actively use and check the app in the same way you would social media 

– although notifications will help alert you.  

 

We will no doubt have teething problems whilst we transition and need 

to commit to a single platform to ensure good traction, but thank you 

for sticking with us as we work to improve communication!  


